
 

 

 

 

3 May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

SUPER HERO DAY 10 MAY 2019 

 

School will be supporting a Superhero day on Friday 10 May 2019.  Children may come to school  

dressed as their favourite Super Hero.  If children do not wear superhero costumes, they must wear  

their full school uniform. We will be asking for a contribution of £1.00 and will be supporting Radio  

City Cash for Kids, as well as donating towards the Jumbulance, which will be leaving our school on  

Thursday 16 May on pilgrimage to Lourdes with some of our local disabled and poorly residents.   

Please support us in this fabulous venture. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 


